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Dear Parents and Carers 

STRIKE ACTION BY THE NEU 

School will be closed next week on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March due to more strike 
action by the NEU. 

All children who were due to have a free school meal (FSM or UIFSM) on these days will be issued 
with 2 packed lunches to take home for their lunch for both days.  The meals will be distributed to 
your child to take home with them on Tuesday 14th March. 

The food will be contained in takeaway containers which can be stored safely in a refrigerator 
overnight ready to be heated up and eaten for lunch on both of the strike days.  

 
The 2 meals will consist of the following: 
 
Meal 1  
Main course: Tomato and basil pasta  
Dessert: Chocolate brownie 
 
Meal 2 
Main course:  Squash Tikka curry with rice and sweetcorn 
Dessert: Marble cake 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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